Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Division of Medical Quality Assurance
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B-9.008
Telehealth Practitioner Survey Procedures

NOTICE OF CORRECTION

Notice is hereby given that the following correction has been made to the proposed rule in Vol. 42 No. 167, August 26, 2016 issue of the Florida Administrative Register.

DATE NOTICE OF PROPOSED RULE DEVELOPMENT PUBLISHED IN FAR: July 27, 2016

THE PERSON TO BE CONTACTED REGARDING THE PROPOSED RULE IS: Adrienne Rodgers, Bureau Chief, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C-11, Tallahassee, FL  32399-3250, (850)245-4095 or Adrienne.Rodgers@FlHealth.gov.

